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The Anabella Hotel Raises $4,340 in Donations  
for Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim  

 
ANAHEIM, CA (January 5, 2017) – For the month of December 2016, The Anabella Hotel ran 
the newly-created December Gives Back promotion. For each night in December, if the hotel 
guest donated $10 to the Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim, The Anabella Hotel would take $10 off 
each nigh of their stay. With hundreds of guests participating in the donation, The Anabella 
Hotel raised an impressive $4,340 by the end of the month. The Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim’s 
mission is “to enable all young people, especially those who need us most, to reach their full 
potential as productive, caring, responsible citizens.” The Boys & Girls Clubs of Anaheim now 
operates as a Family Resource Center, assisting youth and their families. John Machiaverna, 
Executive Director of the Club says “we believe we can change the world by helping one child at 
a time.”   
 
“We are committed to the city and people of Anaheim and there’s no better way to contribute 
than to help the next generation,” says Paul Sanford Asset Manager for Wincome Group. “The 
Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim does great work by being a safe haven for thousands of kids, 
mentoring the and helping them stay off the streets. Those kids are the future of the city. It’s an 
honor to be able to give the organization. This is the first time the hotel has worked in sync with 
its guests to raise money for charity, but it certainly will not be the last.”  
 
About The Anabella Hotel 
The Anabella Hotel is an independent, full-service leisure and business resort hotel conveniently 
located just across from the Disneyland Resort™ and next to the Anaheim Convention Center. It 
features full-service amenities with an early California Mission style ambiance set on seven 
landscaped acres. For more information visit: www.anabellahotel.com or call 714.905.1050. 
 
About Wincome Group  
Wincome Group is a family owned and managed real estate development and investment 
company with headquarters in Hong Kong and investments in a number of countries around the 
world including the United States, United Kingdom, Japan, and Singapore.  
 
About the Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim 
The Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim is a non-profit after school program-based organization 
impacting the youth of Anaheim through activities, mentorship, and educational opportunities. 
Founded in 1989, the club established itself early on as a leader in youth development by 
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providing quality programs and services to thousands of boys and girls in need of a safe and 
caring environment. The Club’s Board of Directors is comprised of prominent members of the 
business community dedicated to youth development and beneficial outcomes. In 25 years, the 
Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim has never turned a child away, instead its recognized the dire 
need for services and accepted all children interested, expanding as necessary to 
accommodate the growing need.  
 
The Boys & Girls Clubs of Anaheim provides educational programs, homework assistance, 
parental counseling, transportation, and monthly food distributions. Most recently, the Boys & 
Girls Club of Anaheim looked to provide even greater essential services to its culturally diverse 
communities by expanding beyond the traditional Boys & Girls Clubs model to assist children 
and their families through nutrition-focused parenting classes, family counseling, and 
immigration assistance.  
 
Serving more than 1000 children, the Boys & Girls Club of Anaheim works to provide members 
with a multitude of opportunities to succeed in life. Our goal is to be a resource in all areas 
where families need help, starting with their children and ending with inclusive, community-
bolstering programs. For more information visit, theboysandgirlsclub.org 
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